
 

December 1, 2020 

Welcome – CLES PAC Mixer 

Attendees: Angela Brown, Kristy Zamec, Samantha Manwell, Shannon Hall, Nikki Krenz & Shawn (Mika’s 
mom), Shawn Lockhart, Angela More, David Rostek  

There will be a draw for a $25.00 gift card from Buy Low – thank you to Christina Lake Minor Hockey 

Angela has confirmed that Kristen Tetlock will take over the role as hot lunch Coordinator – thank you 
Kristen for taking on this important role! 

Thank you to Angela Brown for the Power Point presentation on what the PAC does and how the funds 
are used: 

 Funds are raised thru Bottle Sorts, Raffle Draws, Purdy’s, Hot lunch, book fairs, etc. 
 Funds are spent supporting educational activities and opportunities for the CLES Students (Fly 

fishing program, piano for music program, ski & swim programs, textbooks, field trips including 
the 6/7 end of year field trip) 

 The PAC is looking for a bottle sort coordinator & volunteer coordinator. The bottle sort 
coordinator would manage the bottle sort process and work with the volunteer coordinator on 
planned sorts. The volunteer coordinator is needed to help rally the parents and students to 
assist in volunteer activities as needed. 

 If anyone has time to give, the PAC would love to have more volunteers on the board or at the 
various PAC events held throughout the year. We do have an opening now for a PAC president 
so if you are interested in taking on this role please let Kim Bartlett know. 

 The PAC would love to hear your great ideas for raising funds…if you have an idea please share it 
with the board and let us know if you are able to lead  the charge. 

Shawn has indicated that CLES is working very hard to maintain normalcy for the students during these 
trying times. At this point the intermediate ski trip is still planned for February 2021 but the end of the 
year field trips are on hold. These are subject to change based on any health orders in effect at the time. 

The winner of the Buy Low gift card is Samantha Manwell – Congratulations Sam! 

Thank you to all of the attendees and to Angela Brown for organizing the event! 

See you next time! 

Shannon 

 

 

 

 

 


